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Messrs. T.P.Bnnett & Son,
262 High Holborn,
London, WC1V 7DU

Dear Sirs,

Town and C571inActl9n
Avenue Chuimara, Vernon £lace, London, W.C.l

31st March, 1976

HF/PA4/4113

1414/21/A-JN

?4r.Newby
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I refer to the recent t e l ephone  conversation between my assistant
and Mr.Yirshn,an of your office concerning the letters approving
reserved matters dated 20th February 1976 in relation to the
listed building consent and the planning permission of 28th April;l97.

I attach amended copies of these letters and I hall be grateful if
you would substitute the2j in replacement of the letters previously iø.zued.

The applications for approval of reserved matters did not relate to
condition No.3(D) of tho listed building consent and the planning permission
and any tettaonts to be made to the shop fronts should be the subject of afurther application for the approval of reserved matters in due course.

Yours faithfully,

Director of Planning and Communications

Enclosures

NEil

I.


